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Ms. Elizabeth Copland
Chairperson

Nunavut Impact Review Board
c/o Cassel Kapolak

< infof@nirb.ca =
Dear Ms. Copland:

Thank you for your correspondence of May 29, 2018, regarding the Nunavut Impact Review
Board’s screening decision report for the Churchill Marine Observatory — Environmental Observing

(CMO-EQ) System.

Fisheries and Oceans Canada (DFO), through the Fisheries Protection Program, reviewed this proposal
pursuant to the Fisheries Act and Species at Risk Act and had no comments or concems.

Thank you for writing,

Yours sincerely,

C. Thomas Hoggarth
Regional Director, Ecosystems Management
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